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Memorandum Oregon Water Resources 
Department 
Water Right Services Division 

 
To: LL-1948        

From: Mary Bjork 

Date: 4/18/2023 

Regarding: DEQ Review 

 

On April 18, 2023, Cole Hendrickson, DEQ, confirmed that the following In-Water or Riparian 
Construction condition should be included as part of his Oregon DEQ Division 33 Review. 
 
For in-water or riparian construction, licensee may be required to obtain additional licenses 
from the Oregon Department of State Lands, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, and the DEQ 
Section 401 certification program prior to construction. The applicant must contact these 
agencies to confirm requirements. 
 


